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The Copper Basin Advisory Committee has submitted its comments on time and were lost in
the staff turnover.  These comments were not considered in the review of Proposal 8.   The CB
AC offered an amendment and named specific tributaries.  

Also, the AC's were not given the attention they deserve but, just treated the same as the
public comments. The Copper River/Prince William Sound AC and the Copper Basin AC
have jurisdiction on the Copper River and should have at least been considered in the
deliberations on these proposals.

Karen Linnell, Vice Chair
Copper Basin AC
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